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KATZ & ASSOCIATES IN THE NEWS 

Katz & Associates’ Buchanan receives Charles 
“Mac” McClure, CCIM, Volunteer of the Year 
Award 
By MAREJ Staff 
Mid Atlantic Real Estate Journal 
Nov 18, 2022 
 

Katz & Associates announced that Holly Buchanan, CCIM, has received the 
inaugural Charles “Mac” McClure, CCIM, Volunteer of the Year Award. 
Buchanan serves as a senior director at the Katz Nashville office, which she 
helped open in 2017. She received the award in Chicago on October 15 at the 
CCIM Inauguration Ball, a celebration of the installation of 2023 CCIM 
Leadership and a part of the Institute’s fall business meetings. “Earning the 
CCIM designation not only changed my career path, but also enhanced my 
personal life with many good colleagues and lifelong friends,” said Buchanan. 
Born and raised in the Nashville area, Holly has extensive knowledge and 
expertise of the Tennessee markets and has built strong relationships with 
local brokers, owners, and developers. She has devoted over 20 years 
exclusively to retail site selection, leasing, and retail/office sales. She earned 
her CCIM designation in 2009, has served on many committees at the National 
level, and will be the Education Presidential Liaison in 2024. trade area,” said 
Brian Katz. “Two spaces (4,000 and 5,000 s/f) are still available.” 


